
Dear Parents and Students, 

Fulton High School would like to invite you to our upcoming Open House and 
Saturday Sneak Peek events to learn more about our FulCom Magnet Program.  
Students who are not zoned for Fulton High School can apply to attend 
Fulton’s magnet program which focuses on the field of communications.  
Elective focus pathways in Audio/Visual Productions involving radio and 
television, Digital Arts and Design, and Web Design are available to students in 
the FulCom magnet program as well as many other opportunities to learn about 
photography and other related fields. 

Open House will take place at Fulton on January 30 from 6-8. During this time 
we will have teachers and current students displaying their work as well as 
answering any questions for our prospective students and parents.  We are 
located at 2509 N. Broadway St., Knoxville, TN 37917.  There will also be a 
Saturday Sneak Peek event on February 3 for students who pre-register on our 
webpage or by calling the school to sign up in advance.  

Remember, in order to be considered for a magnet transfer to Fulton High 
School applications must be submitted by February 20 and can be accessed at 
https://www.knoxschools.org/choice.  Whether you have already applied or are 
still deciding on the right school for your student we hope to see you at one of 
our upcoming events. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kori Holland 

School Counselor and Magnet Facilitator 

Fulton High School Kori.Holland@knoxschools.org 

(865) 594-1240 ext. 1370 

 


